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Dear Parents,

There continues to be some confusion with cadets receiving mail and packages to the Post Office address, 2360 Vanderberg Dr, where a PO Box number is not provided.  Without a PO Box number it is impossible to correctly idententify where the mail or package is to go.  This will result in the mail or package being returned to the sender.  In order to expedite the process for your cadet to receive mail and packages please follow the below criteria.       

When using United States Postal Service (USPS) you will need to use following address, and be sure to include the PO Box number.  If there is no PO Box number the mail or package will be returned to the sender. All first class mail should be addressed to the PO Box only.

Cadet Name

PO Box ####

USAF Academy, CO 80841

When using other services such as UPS and Fed Ex that do not take a PO Box address use the following Address, and be sure to include the PO Box number where the hash tags are.

Cadet Name

2360 Vanderberg Dr ####

USAF Academy, CO 80841

**This address is only to be used if a Shipper will not take a PO Box address like UPS and Fedex.  

If your Cadet said they did not receive their package, please provide your cadet with the shipper (Fed Ex, UPS) and tracking number and have the Cadet come down to the Cadet Station Post Office with the tracking number, and we will be glad to help them.  We cannot help them without the shipper information and tracking number.  

Sincerely,

Frank D, Parker Jr.
Frank D. Parker Jr.

USAF Academy Postmaster

719-472-0510

Frank.d.parkerjr@usps.gov

5136 Community Center Drive

USAF Academy, CO 80840

(719) 472-0510

FAX: (719) 472-6549
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